

International Kondo Federation

PHONES. 211-5804 211-5805

c/o NIPPON-BUDOKAN 2 KITANOMARU-KOEN CHIYODA-KU TOKYO JAPAN

電話 211-5804 211-5805

● 102

国際 剣道 連盟 東京都千代田区北の丸公園2~3 日本武道館内

Your Ref.

March 5, 1987

Mr. K. v. d. Wijingaard

President

c.c. Mr. H. Lundberg,

Sweden

Our Ref. Norwegian Kendo Federation

Dear Mr. Wijingaard:

Re: 2 DAN Diplomas

Acknowledging the receipt of your letter (undated), we inform you that your diploma together with other sucessful applicants are just ready for sending.

To our regret, however, we still require copies of SHODAN certificate of yours and of Messrs. Jan Arvid Ingulfsen, J. Strömsnäs, and L. Fredriksson. Mr. H. Lundberg kindly tried to send them with his letter of Oct. 21, 1986 but we didn't find them. We have failed to follow up on it since.

Will you review it with Mr. Lundberg, if necessary and send the copies as soon as possible? Upon receipt of those copies here, we will immediately send the diplomas by air.

Very truly yours,

Sato

Acting Secretary General

I.K.F., Tokyo